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Dear Parents,

Hello! We hope that this finds your family 
safe and healthy. Thank you for coming out 
last week and picking up packets for your 
child. 

Please continue to strive each week to 
accomplish the following:
• The 3rd packet - Try your best to follow 

the schedule provided, however do what 
works best for you.

• Reflex – 3 Green Lights a week.
• Reading daily for at least 15 minutes

• Books assigned each week in epic

Be sure each week you are checking out 
www.brpskids.com (Brookside Teachers, then 
click on King or Jacobs) for  newsletters, 
Monday Message, Fri’YAY’ Activities, among 
other things. 

Stay safe and healthy, and as always, please 
don’t hesitate to contact us with questions or 
concerns via email or remind app.

May 4, 2020

Second Grade Team
Christina Jacobs    

cjacobs@brps.org
Karen King

kking@brps.org B
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Send us 
your child’s 
Proudest 
Moment 
from the 
week via 
Remind or 

email.Be sure to 
check out 
our 
enrichment 
teachers’ 
sites on 
www.brpskid
s.com
• Music 
• PE
• Technology

Be sure to check out 
www.happynumbers.com

You’re child’s account 
information was enclosed in 
with the learning packets.
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